DRAFT


BF Steering Committee Minutes 31 May, 2006 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Roxie Campbell, Scott Schulte, Bob Lerch
Meeting ran 3 hours
Miscellaneous:

Terry will talk with either Doug Noltie or David Ashley for a better explanation of why there were so few EPT in Rock Bridge Creek. 
Events:

As the project has numerous events to complete before the end of the project, we outlined what would be helpful to do and when.  In Sept. or October, there will be a combined forum and BMP demo addressing planning tools available for watershed management; we will work with and build upon the June 20th AFT workshop.  

In November, we’ll hold a workshop for developers addressing what has been done locally (teaming up with the Hinkson Project and Columbia’s stormwater educational outreach).  
In the spring, we’ll aim to have a forum that is a debate about economics of growth.  We hope to get the DVD of our November ’05 debate played ahead of this to help build support and curiosity. There will be a presentation at the beginning of the debate tying it to BFWP and watershed issues in general.
Cost-Share:


 We briefly discussed the potential development on Log Providence Road.  Bob mentioned that this likely feeds to Hunters Cave, and thus would be an extra important place to do a good job.

We will also contact Jay Gebhart to see if there might be some water quality measures we could cost-share on that could be incorporated into the new Rock Quarry Rd. subdivision under construction. 

Discovery Ridge is still moving slowly, and we will take the initiative to write an M.O.U. soon. Terry will contact the project’s design team to start working on some details.

Terry gave a summary about the streambank stabilization: there have been 7 applications, and he and Scott will start looking at them next week. Terry will discuss with Uriah if there might be some benefit to doing a second mailing to reach more people.


Terry will follow up with NRCS about the Hagans property to see if that is still being pursued for cost-share since it is an excellent opportunity to protect water quality.
Stakeholder Committee:

 We briefly discussed the upcoming meeting’s agenda, which was pretty much set for the May meeting that got canceled.
Next Steering Committee meeting:

June 28th, 2006 at 9 a.m. in room 139
